



August 5, 2009

Roll Machining Technologies & Solutions Joe Olson, President 641 Forestwood Dr. Romeoville, IL 60446

Dear Joe,

Just a brief note to let you know of the results I have seen with your tooling and how it has benefitted Atlas Tube and myself. Tooling life between regrinds has increased dramatically, and I have also noticed substantial improvements in areas such as bore wear, shaft wear, etc. It has been just over a year since we began using your "Super Roll" concepts and tooling and in that time we have enjoyed drastic cost savings. Your custom engineering has helped us both in improving current product lines as well as developing new ones. You have done everything that you promised and more!

Thank you for all of your assistance and I look forward to many more years of quality products and service. Please feel free to have your customers call me with any questions.

Sincerely,

John Zimmer

Tooling Engineer